

THE GOVERNMENT OF THE HONG KONG SPECIAL ADMINISTRATIVE REGION

Hong Kong Economic and Trade Office

香港特別行政區政府 香港駐倫敦經濟貿易辦事處 6 Grafton Street, London WIS 4EQ, UK

Rt Hon Sir Richard Ottaway MP Chairman Foreign Affairs Committee Committee Office House of Commons London SW1A OAA

14 July 2014

Dear Sir Richard,

Thank you for your letter of 10 July 2014.

UK's relations with the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region have always been a cordial one to the mutual benefit and satisfaction of both sides in many respects, such as trade and cooperation in education, technology, and culture, etc.

Matters such as constitutional development and domestic economic and social developments, however, are clearly internal matters for the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region, and we strongly disagree and regret that the Foreign Affairs Committee should consider holding an inquiry on these subjects.

The Hong Kong Special Administrative Region strongly urges your Committee not to hold such an inquiry, which is clearly an interference into the internal affairs of the Special Administrative Region, and to call off all public evidence sessions and visits to Hong Kong for the purpose.

Best regards,

Erica Ng,

Director-General

Hong Kong Economic and Trade Office, London

Tel: 020 - 7499 9821 Fax: 020 - 7629 2199

E-mail: general@hketolondon.gov.hk Website: http://www.hketolondon.gov.hk